
 

 

 

  

 

Brereton C of E (A) Primary School 
 Newsletter 

 

Summer Term 

Friday 17th June 2016 

Dear Parents, 

I am so looking forward to our musical         

extravaganza tonight. Choir and musicians 

alike have been working hard to put on a great 

show for you this evening.  

I would like to apologise for our closure on 

Monday. When I arrived in school on Sunday I 

was rather surprised to find it raining inside 

and for there to be a huge paddling pool in 

the Key Stage Two corridor. We now have no 

carpet in the corridor, electrical circuits     

isolated whilst everything dries out and huge 

dehumidifiers drying out the corridor and 

Year 3 classroom. The insurance firm have   

acted swiftly and we hope to get things back 

to normal very soon. Thank you all for your 

patience in the meantime.  

A reminder that today is the last day to hand 

in your expression of interest form for the 

wrap around care in September as we need to 

recruit our staff. Mrs Edwards from Pre-

school/Playgroup will be running the wrap 

around care provision. We have spoken to 

some pupils about the provision and are very 

excited about our plans for September. Work 

is beginning in School House to make the 

space appropriate for such use. 

A massive thank you to the parent who 

dropped off the Wii games, controller and 

Wii fit board. It was so generous. We have 

two Wii systems for our wrap around care and 

these donations will be greatly appreciated by 

the children. If any one else has any DVDs/

board games/lego/unwanted craft materials/

x-box/playstation/games etc that your child 

has outgrown or does not use that you would 

be willing to recycle for our wrap around care 

please speak to Mrs Edwards or Mrs Riley. 

We would appreciate any donations to help 

get us started. 

 

Parking 

Please respect our local residents when  

parking your car. Do not park across  

driveways or on their grass verges. 

Brereton Community Space 

A set of goal posts have appeared in the  

community space. If they belong to you or you 

know who they belong to, please remove them 

or they will be removed and disposed of. Any 

queries, please contact Alistair Strang of the 

Brereton Community Interest Group 

Brereton Garden Party Competitions 

We are running two competitions this year: 

1. Photography - your pet 

2. Portraits of the Queen 

Key Stage 1 and younger/Key Stage 2/

Secondary /Adult categories. 

Key Dates 

Reception Class Assembly 2.45pm Friday 17th 

June 

Year 5/6 Ice Skating Tuesday 21st June 

 

 

 

 

This week I would like to celebrate our 

new displays. 

 

 

 

 


